BOARD MEETING MINUTES

FOR APRIL 4, 2013

Attending trustees were Mitch Hulburt, Michael Fredrick-Martinez, Jack Yarbrough, Peg Stecky, Vicki Karuzas and Phil DeLeo.  Vice-President Mitch called the meeting to order at 7:05.    

Guests: Tom Timm, Rich Thompson, Neil Larsen, Kristine Driessen, Chelsea Dodds and Sarah Green. 

Minutes: Phil distributed the minutes of the March 7, 2013 meeting.  Mitch called for a motion to approve.  Jack moved to approve the minutes, and Michael seconded the motion.  The minutes were approved unanimously.

Treasurer’s Report: Michael distributed the treasurer’s report, showing an ending fund balance of $6,204.75.  Phil moved to approve the treasurer’s report, and Jack seconded the motion.  The Treasurer’s Report was approved unanimously.

Old Business:

Newsletter and Flyer:  The board spent about 20 minutes deciding on wording for the April newsletter and the flyer announcing the new lock system. 
Security Camera:  Jack gave the board a review of the camera he installed on the clubhouse.  He then proposed some rules for when camera images should be shared with authorities.  Those rules include, but are not limited to:

1. Reporting or solving a case of vandalism

2. Criminal Activity

3. Police may view the film after producing a warrant

4. The park must display signs announcing the use of surveillance cameras.
Having no more business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 8:25.
The next board meeting will be on May 2nd at 7:00 p.m.
The annual general membership meeting will be held May 18th at 10 a.m.  

See our meeting minutes at InletIslandPark.com.

Minutes respectfully submitted by:

Phil DeLeo
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